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Construction Permit Certifications 

 
 
A commission grant of this application would not be an action which would have a significant 
environmental effect for the following reasons: 
 

1. The site is an established communications site and the applicant does not intend to erect 
another tower or place another building. The antenna and equipment will be housed on or 
in existing structures.  

 
2. The transmitter power is only 50 watts and the applicant will allow further power 

reduction as necessary to protect authorized workers from harmful radiation levels. 
 

3. The application is only for the purpose of changing an existing station to a lower channel 
in accordance with the spectrum repack. 
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Technical consultant 
 


